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Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone 

Tel:  01977 704344 

www.purstoninfants.co.uk 

 

 

7th October 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 Creative Activities  

 

We would usually be holding our creative morning in school but due to the current circumstances 

unfortunately we are unable to have parents in school, instead we are offering you the opportunity to get 

creative at home with your child over the half term holidays.   

We would like your child to make a poppy to celebrate Remembrance day, we will send a pack of craft 

materials home for you to use alongside any other materials you would like to use from home. 

We would like you to take photographs of your poppies and email them to your child’s class teacher and 

then display your poppies in your window at home.   

 

If you would like to take part in the creative activity please fill in the replay slip and return it back to school 

by Wednesday 14th October.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs L Attwood  

Parental Inclusion Lead 

 

 

 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, supported by 

the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family Support Worker, Kerry Dyas.   

                           Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 

 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

 

Child’s name   ………………………………   Class ………………..…………….. 

 

I would like to take part in the Remembrance day poppy activities.  

 

Signed …………………………….Parent/Carer          Date ………………………….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


